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800 Independence Ave.. S.w.
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3 200?JAN

Mr. Frank Coperich
Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Authorization Branch
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, Maryland 21046

Dear Mr Coperich:

We have reviewed the request from Rockwell Collins for Type
Acceptance of the VHF-4000 Communications Transceiver. The
Federal Communications Commission ID number is AJL6221468.
Our Office has reviewed the technical data for this
transceiver and the equipment's performance is consistent
with the spectrum requirements of. Technical Specification
Order C37e. We have no objection to the certification of
this device.

If you require anyadditional information, please contact
Ms. Margarette Ebate, Spectrum Planning and International
Division, at (202) 493-5195.
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